
 

 

VILLAGE OF BRADLEY 

147 S. Michigan Ave  

Bradley, Il 60915 

MEETING NOTICE 

 

There will be a Committee of the Whole (COW) meeting on Tuesday, April 14, 2020  

at 4:00 p.m. For in person attendance or public comments please follow the instructions on 

this document. 

 

All items are for discussion only; no action can be taken in a Committee of the Whole 

Meeting.  

  

1. Public Comment  

2. COVID -19  

3. Review of FY20/21 Budget  

4. Department Budget Presentations 

5. Adjournment  

 

The above meeting will be held in the Council Chambers at the Bradley Village Hall 

147 S. Michigan Avenue 

 

ALL MEETINGS ARE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC      

 

 

 

 

 

      Posted:  Thursday, April 9, 2020 

 

 



April 14, 2020: 

Committee of the Whole  

 

The Village of Bradley will hold its Committee of the Whole meeting at 4pm on Tuesday April 

14,2020 at 147 S. Michigan, Bradley, Il 60915 in the Council Chambers. 

 

We have posted the agenda on our website at www.bradleyil.org  

 

In compliance with the COVID-19 Governor’s executive orders, the Village will limit public 

attendance to 10 people in the Board Room including staff and elected officials and comply 

with 6-foot social distancing. 

 

To accommodate physical attendance, as needed, the Village has established several ‘viewing 

rooms’ at the following locations. These sites will support the executive order of under 10 

people in attendance and 6-foot social distancing. The rooms will offer live streaming of both 

the Public Hearing and Board Meeting. 

 

1) Community Development: 111 N. Michigan Ave. Bradley, IL. 60915 

 

2) Public Works: 210 E. Broadway St. Bradley, IL. 60915 

 

IMPORTANT Instructions 

In-Person Attendance to the Village of Bradley’s 04/14/20 Committee of the Whole meeting 

will need to be scheduled. Those wishing to attend in person will need to make contact with the 

Village and will be scheduled a specific ‘viewing room’. This measure is being taken to ensure 

the safety of the Village Staff and the public. 

All requests for public attendance should be made by 2pm April 14, 2020, by contacting Kym 

Nelson at the following: 

815-936-5100  

kbnelson@bradleyil.org  

http://www.bradleyil.org/
mailto:kbnelson@bradleyil.org


*The Village will have a staff liaison at Village Hall on hand to direct all nonscheduled attendees. 

We will work to make every possible accommodation to attended while remaining complaint 

with the Governors Executive orders. 

 

Public Comment: 

Public Comment is being taken right now. Public comment is limited to five (5) minutes. Should 

you have a public comment, you are encouraged to supply it now by one of two ways: 

1. Phone into Deputy Clerk Kym Nelson at 815-936-5100. Leave a detailed message of your 

name (spelled), address, a clear articulation of your comment, and a call back number. We will 

validate we have received your public comment. 

 

2. Via email at kbnelson@bradleyil.org  email your name, address, a clear articulation of your 

comment, and a call back number. 

 

Public comment will be taken in this manner until 2pm on April 14, 2020. 

All public comments we receive will be read during the meeting Tuesday, April 14, 2020. 

 

 

mailto:kbnelson@bradleyil.org

